
Submitter: Heidi Gibson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB803 

I have 2 vehicles that use diesel fuel and work for in transportation.  Our trucks only 

use diesel.  I would not be able to drive unless I purchased a new vehicle and my 

other vehicles would be worth nothing.  I would also be out of a job.  Diesel is better 

for the environment then regular/unleaded fuel.  I don't get why this is even an issue. 


